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Donald Paglia, M.D. 
Departmtht of Pathology 
School of Medicine 
University of California 
Los Angeles, California 90024 

Dear Don: 

November 26, 1980 

I and the others at Brookhaven and in the Department of Energy are 
appreciative of your briefing us on the probable legal action that is to 
be taken. 

I agree with you that the thyroid pathology perhaps should be put on 
the back burner in view of the other things. However, I am reluctant to 
take such a move at this time and would like you to consider coming east 
in the next month or so to visit some of the pathologists who have been 
concerned with review of slides in the past and have a face-to-face 
discussion of the problems. I think it would be very useful for you to 
talk directly to Bill Meisner and Dave Reed. Also, by this time I should 
have almost a complete set of all of the slides on the Marshallese. 
Perhaps you and Slatkin would like to peruse. 

Incidentally, four Marshallese will be coming to Brookhaven on 
January 4th to be worked up prior to thyroid surgery the following week 
in Cleveland. 

My present schedule now is to part for Honolulu on March 10th for 
meeting on lymphoma organized by Radiation Effects Research Foundation, 
to Osaka, Japan on March 13th and from Tokyo, Japan to Majuro on Harch 
24th or 25th. The Marshall Island survey team will depart for Kwajalein 
on March 28th and conduct the survey on Ebeuye from March 30th through 
April 3rd. The Liktanur II will depart for Rongelap on April 4th for the 
survey scheduled April 6th through 15th and then for Utirik on April 16th 
for the survey at Utirik through April 20th through 24th. 

I don't think it is practical for you to participate in the survey 
at Rongelap and Utirik since there will probably be no space aboard the 
Liktanur II. What I would suggest is that you come to Honolulu on March 
20-2lth and thence directly to Majuro to participate in the survey there 
and then at Kwajalein-ELeye and that we leave for Ponape whenever the 
planes fly around April 5th or 6th. We would be in Ponape for approximately 
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four days and could then return to Kwajalein and try to schedule the Marshall 
Island airline plane to arrive there for the Utirik part of the survey. 

If you agree with such a schedule, it would be necessary for you to 
look into the methodology for surveying the patient radiation dose from the 
different types of x-ray pictures that are used at Ponape; namely, chest AP 
and lateral, upper G.I. series, extremity, IVP, and barium enema. We would 
also have to survey the possibility of radiation outside the x-ray facility. 
I also think we should do the latter with ionization chambers, which I will 
arrange to get at this end. Kindly let me know your reaction as soon as 
possible so that definitive plans can be made. 

With warmest personal regards for the holiday season • 

Sincerely yours, 

Eugene P. Cronkite, M.D. 
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